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Comments:  

The collection, processing, and management of glass containers has long been a 
massive headache for every county. The advance disposal fee program has the 
potential to address this headache, but only if resources and staff are dedicated to its 
management. New staff would be able to help ensure that the funds due from glass jar 
imports are, in fact, collected. The expected bump in revenue and staff lobbying for an 
increase of the ADF, may enable the State to more effectively manage glass 
processing. Mahalo for your time and consideration.  
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